
Attention All CUPE Staff  
(Lunch Supervisors, Supply, and all other job 

classes) 
 
In order to vote in the strike vote you need to provide your 
personal email address (not alcdsb.on.ca) by September 15 at 
9a.m. to your CUPE site representative.  We will not be able to add 
you to the spreadsheet for the purpose of the vote after  
this time as well need to get the information sorted and sent to 
DOTS-the online voting platform. 
 
Your site representative is  
Name  
Position  
Days and hours worked in the work location 

 


